
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
The City of Cuyahoga Falls is now soliciting qualifications from engineering firms interested in 
inspecting and assessing the Route 8 center median street light steel poles within the city limits 
for corrosion and damage and examining their bases for structural soundness. The inspection 
results should be able to be compared to a similar inspection and assessment performed in 2013. 
It is desired to have NACE/AMPP-certified technicians/engineers on the job. 

For more information, including what the State of Ohio requires on a statement of qualifications, 
please contact Michael Dougherty at doughertymd@cityofcf.com or 330-971-8049.  

Completed statement of qualifications packages must be submitted to the Cuyahoga Falls Electric 
Department c/o Michael Dougherty, 222 Cochran Road, Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 4422, or emailed 
to doughertymd@cityofcf.com no later than 2:00 p.m., on April 23, 2025. 
 
 
We are an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE 

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SERVICE 

ANTHONY L. ZUMBO, P.E., P.S. 

 

 

To be printed in Akron Legal News: 

   April 4, 2025 

   April 11, 2025 
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